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1950s crafts at St Winifreds Care Home

Through the Decades craft activity
In preparation for our 'Through the Decades' 1950s day on Friday 11 March, on Tuesday 8 March here at St Winifreds Care

Home, we did some 1950s crafts.

We cut out discs and wrote memories and facts from the 1950s on them. We also researched things from the 1950s including film,

music, news and movie stars, and we had a good chat about them. We also coloured some bubble writing.
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